
 

Do you wonder what your children do online? Do you understand social networking sites such as  

Facebook and My Space, and online interactive gaming sites? Would you like to obtain more information 

on the potential dangers of the Internet?   

 

Communication is an effective tool for parents and guardians when helping their children avoid the  

dangers that exist on the Internet.  The best way to keep your children safe on the Internet is to be  

educated.   On Wednesday, March 24th,   we will hosting a free Internet Safety Night for Parents and 

Guardians at the Wood School Cafetorium, presented by the office of Norfolk District Attorney William R. 

Keating.  Topics include responsible computer use, online dangers, social networking sites, chat rooms, 

Internet games, cyberbullying and more.  Please note:  No one under 18 is allowed.   

 

                                                                                                   

                                                                Event: Internet Safety Night for Parents & Guardians 

Date: Wednesday, March 24th, 2010 

Time: 7:00—9:00 p.m. 

Location: B. H. Wood School Cafetorium, 

72 Messenger Street, Plainville MA 02762 

Presenter: The Office of Norfolk District Attorney  

William R. Keating.  

 


